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The Louisiana Polygraph Board met on the above date and location for the first quarter of 2022, the following issues were addressed.





            Call to order 10:00AM


            Present were 


Chairman Kevin Ducote


	Vice Chairman Don Zuelke


	Member Calvin Bowden


	Member Danielle Blanchard


	Administrator R. Bordelon


	 


	





	


1, A copy of the previous meetings minutes was distributed and reviewed. A motion was made by Member Bowden to accept the report, was seconded by Chairman Ducote and was passed. 





2. Bordelon presented the board with the current financial report, a motion to accept the report was made by Member Zuelke and seconded by Member Blanchard the report was accepted and placed into record.





3. Bordelon presented the Intern report, Louisiana currently has twelve interns.


One Intern Jeffery Neves applied to enter the program then requested he be placed on hold until his retirement from the Federal Service leaving eleven active interns.





4. Bordelon presented the current Alpha Roster showing there are currently Twenty Two examiners current not renewed for 2023. A final Notification was sent on February 20, 2023. As prescribed by the Louisiana Polygraph Law these examiners will be removed from the roster on June 1, 2023
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